

30 July 2020

By email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au

Mr Daniel Nicholson Adviser Listings Compliance ASX Limited Level 40, Central Park 152-158 St George's Terrace PERTH WA 6000

Dear Daniel

Extension of Voluntary Suspension to 31 August 2020

In reference to the request for voluntary suspension made on 19 December 2019 and the subsequent extensions requested on 23 December 2019, 31 January 2020, 28 February 2020, 31 March 2020, 31 April 2020, 5 June 2020 and 30 June 2020, the Company now requests that its securities remain suspended until 31 August 2020 pending the outcome of ASX 12.2 queries.

The Company is not aware of any reason why the suspension should not be granted and is not aware of any other information necessary to inform the market about the suspension.

Yours faithfully

Kule Sto.

Kate Stoney

Company Secretary